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iCouncil passed a motion to increase Law Society fees from the present 
$5.00 fee to $10.00.Council briefs

The newly formed Science Society approached Council to add to the list 
of committees for the year, two Science Reps to set on the Executive 
Committee of the Society.

--meeting of Sunday, February 6th.
A motion was passed by Council to pay $65.00 out of the Winter Carnival 

budget for the bear costume used as publicity by the Wjnter Carnival 
Committee.

An addition to the Student Union Constitution was presented to Council 
by Sheilagh Beal. A guideline for the structure of the Dalhousie yearbook, 
Pharos, is to be reviewed by Council members. The recommendation will 
be decided upon at the next Council meeting.

After considerable debate the subject of Gazette autonomy was tabled 
until further notice, at the request of the Gazette staff.

Council allocated $165.00 for the AFS referendum campaign and an 
equal amount to an anti-AFS campaign should one be formed.

Council voted unanimously that any photography firm can set up a 
display during registration in September if approved by Council. Robert 
Calnan presented Council with information regarding his photography 
capabilities.Mike Sherar, of the Grants Committee, informed Council that $225.00 be 

alloted to the Pharmacy Society; $150.00 to Community Affairs for the 
waterfront development campaign and $200.00 to the Atlantic Issues, an 8 
page feature on the under-developed problems of the Atlantic Provinces. 
The feature will be distributed throughout the four provinces and will also 
be an insert in the Dalhousie Gazette. The Student Union has asked the Executive Council to reinvestigate the 

closure of the grill in the SUB cafeteria on Sunday afternoons.

Sodales, the Dalhousie debating team, asked Council members to 
volunteer for two debates to be held on Feb. 15. Allan Rodgers, Medicine, 
and Dan Edgar, Engineers, offered their services with Langille being 
Edgar's alternate. The debates are on AFS and the validity of Students 
Councils.

The motion to decrease the Student Election budgets for the Presidential 
candidates was defeated by Council. The proposal for the decrease was 
based on the amount of posters put up by candidates and the subsequent 
littering of the campus.

continued from page 1
The two Appeal Boards are 

concerned with appeals based on 
parental income, etc.

Applications for Student Aid 
Appeals must be in to the Student 
Aid Office by March 15, with the 
exception of Summer Savings Re­
views. Which constitute the largest 
problem area, and no deadline has 
been set for them.

When asked why the appeals 
were being held up. Knickle said, 
“it is a simple matter of having 
insufficient staff to handle the 
mammoth workload.’’ Knickle can 
give no indication of when the 
Appeals and Reveiws will be 
completed.

Because the personnel of the 
Business Office at Dalhousie have 
not been officially informed of the 
hold-up in appeals, it is the" 
responsibility of students to speak 
to the business Office to appeal a 
Student Aid Loan before paying 
fees.
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Mr. Steedman of the Awards 

Office also stresses the importance 
of individual students going 
through correct channels, and re­
turning all forms. He feels that this 
may be a factor in the delay of the 
Appeals/Reviews. Steedman feels 
that under certain circumstances 
some cases of late payment of fees 
due to a late appeal may be 
leniently treated, but students 
should not depend on this. Interest 
rates of 11 Vz % per annum, com­
puted daily, are being levied on late 
fees, although no fines are being 
charged.
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A MacNeil
“Even small Colleges such as ours 
(College Cape Breton-ed.) and the 
Nova Scotia Agricultural College 
see the vital need for this position.

FEA/AFS treasurer.

FRIDAY FEB. 25 
SATURDAY FEB. 26REBECCA COHN

If Dalhousie feels that an external ' 
coordinator is unnecessary, perhaps 
it is an indication of the low priorité 
Dal Council seems to be giving to 
working with the other students in 
the province, region and country. If 
so, it is truly unfortunate.’’

8:30 p.m.
T!CKETS*$5.00/$6.00 at the DAL BOX OFFICE

phone 424-2298
in cooperation with 92/CJCH_________ Neal also said that NUS/UNE, 

National Union of Students, has 
been informed of Dal’s actions and 
Dal has requested additional infor­
mation on their work on the YCW 
programs. J


